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HCO WW Council  

An HCO Council is being formed in the States to assist HCO WW Saint Hill in the 
inauguration of Permanent Franchise Cehters. This is taking the place of the work 
that MI6 Adams was doing. 

At the moment the Committee is being formed. 

Nibs, and Dick Halpern who is the chairman, are busy getting the Committee rolling 
and thoroughly organised. 

So far we have received four confirmations from field auditors who were invited 
to participate actively in this most important project. 

Their answers are enthusiastic and keen, and are as follows: 

Pick Ralpern:  

"I understand from Nibs that you have nominated me to serve on HCO WW Committee on 
U.S. Franchise Centers. 

I accept with pleasure. 
Thank you". 

George Seidler: 

"I accept your appointment to the HCO WW Committee. Thank you. I am pleased that 
you chose me and will be happy to serve you. My loyalty is to you, Ron, and to the 
organisations you personally O.K. I pledge my wholehearted support to maintaining a 
high level of ethical Scientological practice. And its high time we really got the 
show on the road. 	Let's got' , "  

Charles Berner:  

"I accept your appointment of me to the HCO WW Committee on U.S. Franchise Centres. 
I am happy with your choice of the Committee Chairman and the other Committee members. 

Send me what information you have on the post I am ready to go into action. 

Thank you for getting the field started on the road to a clear earth". 

Christian E. Rossee: 

Yes, I will be honored to serve and help in every way I can. So, plerso ,:ivo me 
further information on the Committee. 	Very best regards." 
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